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1. Participants of the regional conference want to express gratitude for a well organized VIII Regional
Conference on Cadastre and Spatial Data Infrastructure. Special gratitude is expressed to the
Kosovo Cadastral Agency and the Director Murat Meha.

2. The participants of the conference emphasize satisfaction with the results achieved in the Cadastral
sector and Spatial Data Infrastructure.

3. Given the lack of financial resources for the implementation of crucial projects and activities, the
participants emphasize the need for further involvement of donor and optionally - loan funds.

4. Participants want to emphasize gratitude to donor representatives on understanding the needs of
cadastral agencies in the region and expect continued support in future projects.

5. Satisfaction with the realization of the IMPULS project was emphasized, and also cooperation
between Lantmateriet, SGA and other cadastral agencies-beneficiaries of the project.

6. By analyzing the current structure of the cadastral and land registry sector in the region,
participants have agreed that the most effective solution is to have one institution responsible for
real estate and property records .

7. Continuation of cooperation with international organisations is required, the creation of joint views
and opinions and unification in presenting them.

8. Next Regional Conference will be held in the Republic of Croatia (early June 2016.)
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